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Monday, 13th September 2021                                       SWS/ACD/2021-22/23A 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders!  

As we come to the end of Term 1, we look forward to share the progress and accomplishments of our 

young Wonderites.  We also take this opportunity to thank you for the unwavering faith and support 

extended during these challenging times. Together we can and we will continue to work for providing 

engaging and wholesome experiences for our students. 

We have planned an offline parent-teacher meeting on 24th and 25th September 2021 at school. 

As a precautionary measure for COVID–19, we will start the meeting at 8:00 a.m. and each parent is being 

given a 20 minutes slot. Your child’s time- slot is shared along with this document. Please adhere to the 

time slot to avoid any inconvenience. 

We are looking forward to meet you in person and discuss your child’s academic progress. 

Important- As per the guidelines of the Government we request you to : 

1. Wear a mask at all the times on entering the school. 

2. Sanitize your hands at the gate and wear the gloves provided by the security guard. 

3. Maintain social distancing while in school. 

4. Entry into school will be from Gate No. 1 (leading to the Reception area) and exit will be from Gate 

No. 2 (Bus gate). 

Let us follow the safety norms and stay safe.  

 

Warm Regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 

 


